Ter CANADIAN MI3siONARY Link

Solos were rendered by Miss E. Kunz and Mrs, Brighton,’_which were much
enjoyed.

Our President, in a very able manner, reminded us that everyone should be
o recruiting officer in the interest of Missions, that we should realize our own
respondhlﬂty; the underlying foundation df all missionary work is prayer; the
supreme ery of the missionary is “pray for us;” prayer to help diffuse the message
of everlasting love. i

The quiet hour was led very effectively by Mrs, J. N. Nortdbn, when all hearts
were drawn near to Christ. Mrs. Barber of Sarnia introduced our Literature in a
way which will long be remembered, and we feel confident will result in more
interest being taken in our denominational papers. ;

Mrs. H. Stillwell of Toronto gave a delightful talk on her work in India, when
o missionary, showing how great was the need of the Gospel.

The blind woman gazing up into the sun and pleading for one ray of light
was a symbol of the great need of India, Mrs. Btillwell touched all hearts as she
told the story of sacrifice by Telugu woman that the work may spread and the
Gospel be made known. ; 2

Half-Hour with our Bands was effectively taken by Mrs. N. Mills, London,
who spoke on Programme Building, and showing that children should be given
an opportunity to express themselves.

8ix boys and-girls from Talbot Street Mission Band represented our Mission-
aries on the platform, which exercise was much enjoyed.

The Nominating Committee’s report was a8 follows: President, Mrs. R. R.
McKay, Sarnia; Vice-President, Mrs, Stewart, Ailsa Craig; Directress, Mrs. J.
Baldwin, London; Assistant Directress, Miss Picket, London.

b Committee of Besolutions.

That in view of the splendid response of our women to the Medical Missionary
Fund, and the fact that Miss Laura Allyn has been assigned to us, we recommend
that, as an Association, we adopt her and contribute to her maintenance while she
is on the Foreign field. :

Secondly, that the Middlesex and Lambton Associmtion of Mission Circles
places on record its deep @ppreciation of the splendid work done by Miss Basker-
ville during her tour of our Circles, and also our pleasure in meeting one who has
given so much of her life to our Foreign Mission work.

Out evening meeting opened with a song service led by Rev. H. H. Bingham.
Scripture was taken by Miss Carson, one of our young women. Mr. Melaughlin
of Strathroy led in prayer. The Directress’ report was extremely gratifying,
showing amounts raised for Home Missions, $1,04222; for Foreign Missions,
$1,040,74, an increase of $348.76. .

Mission Bands raised for Home Missions $232.36; for Foreign Missions, $275.97,
an incrense of $70.01; raised for new Medical Missionary, $481.02, making a total
increase of $800.69. .

The work of our Young Ladies’ Circles, of whom many were present, was
introduced by Miss E. Aldridge, Toronto, on the subject of “Our Reserve Bat-
talion.” ‘We wish it were possible to have this address in print, as no brief report
can do lt‘Mee. Every sentence was full of deep ‘truth, and the loud applause
given by the erowded audienoee testified to the enjoyment of Miss Aldridge’s
address. :




